
 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
QEC Customer Care offices re-open June 15 
 
Start Date:  June 12, 2020 
End Date:  June 30, 2020 
All Nunavut                      30 sec 
 
QEC’s Customer Care offices will re-open on Monday, June 15 for regular business 
hours (8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. local time). Customer Care offices are located in Rankin Inlet, 
Baker Lake, Iqaluit and Cambridge Bay. 

Following the direction of the Chief Public Health Officer, there will be a limited number 
of people allowed in Customer Care areas at one-time. All customers are asked to 
respect the restrictions and remain two meters (six feet) apart. The first hour of 
operations will be designated for elders and other vulnerable groups. 

Customers are encouraged to call 1-866-710-4200 or email customercare@qec.nu.ca 
with questions or concerns about QEC services. For further information on all payment 
options, please visit the QEC website by clicking here.   

### 

Media Contact: 

Renee Boucher 
Acting Manager, Corporate Communications  
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7524 
rboucher@qec.nu.ca 
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